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The fur trade is America’s oldest industry. There is a lot of history and traditions 

deeply rooted in it and it must be protected at all cost. The sale and procurement of 

fur is already highly regulated by state biologists and departments specializing in 

wildlife management. They have ensured that the resources will be protected for 

future generations. Fur is a renewable, sustainable resource. Please vote no on this 

bill.  


